Kevin Islas

LIVINGSTON - Funeral services for infant Kevin Islas were held Saturday, April 21,
2007, in the Cochran Funeral Home Chapel, with Bro. Hilario Hurtado officiating. Burial
followed in Bluff Creek Cemetery.

Kevin was born April 18, 2007 in Livingston, the son of Santos and Martha Villanueva
Islas, and died Wednesday, April 18, in Memorial Medical Center — Livingston.

He was preceded in death by his sister, Wendy Islas and his cousin, Karacia Villanueva.
Survivors include his parents, Martha and Santos Islas of Livingston; sisters, Carla and
Keyla Islas of Livingston; brother, Erick Islas of Livingston; grandparents, Petra and
Odon Villanueva of Livingston and Gilberto and San Juana Islas of Camago, Mexico and
numerous aunts, uncles and cousins.




